
 
 

INFORMATION FOR COLLEGE ADMISSION REPRESENTATIVES 

Our current plan for the 2021-2022 school year is to host admission representatives in-person on 
our campus. We are utilizing SCOIR for all rep visits.  The link is 
https://app.scoir.com/admissions/recruit/visits/view/month?hsid=5835da00f69bd6000171d260. 

We have scheduled several visit dates for the fall semester. Most visit dates will be on a Tuesday 
from 1:40-2:25 PM. You should plan to arrive by 1:30 PM to set up your table. We will welcome a 
maximum of 4 college admissions representatives per visit date. Students will have the opportunity 
to sign up to meet with you for a 15-minute time period (maximum of 2 students every 15 minutes). 

Regent’s current policy is masks are optional. However, we are happy to require masks for students 
meeting with you, if that would make you more comfortable. 

Directions to our Campus: 

The physical address of our main campus is 8621 S. Memorial, Tulsa, OK, 74133 and is 
where our main campus building and gymnasium are located. The high school building 
(where we will host our visits) is located just south of our main campus and east of the Jackie 
Cooper INFINITI car dealership. The high school building is accessible from our main 
campus so you can enter one of the driveways by our main campus building and then look 
for signs directing you to the high school building, or you use the driveway to the 
Whitewater Express Carwash and then take an immediate right and follow the signs up to 
the high school building. 

There is currently road construction on Memorial in front of our campus and in many parts 
of south Tulsa. Traffic delays are to be expected so please plan accordingly. 

A final confirmation email will be sent within the week prior to every scheduled visit on campus. 

Please email Megan Zorch (mzorch@rpsok.org) with questions. 

 

 

 


